
Elevator Pitch

We believe Africa can feed itself and the world, at the 
same time enabling people across the continent to live a 
better life. We are building a pilot farm and then a 
knowledge and trade platform to enable this.

Why We Are Building This Product

Meet our smallholder farmer. She has 2.5 hectors on aver-
age, roughly 2.5 rugby fields. She works hard and yet does 
not yield 40% of what her land is capable of producing. 
What she does manage to yield varies in quality and size. 
Meanwhile, in communities around her, people suffer from 
malnutrition and lack of formal education; they have 
little hope but to settle for a life that is less than the 
one they are capable of living.

How can we address her need to deliver quantity, quality 
and consistency? How can we enrich not only her life but 
those of her community, doing so in a way that does not 
use charity and creates self-reliance?

We believe everyone should have the opportunity to live 
their best life, that is the single most important driving 
force behind what we are building. This is why our product 
is needed, it is a truly life transforming product.

What we are doing

We are an Agri-Tech Startup. To achieve our vision, our 
first phase is to create a farm that will be the epitome 
of sustainability. In our second phase, we will create a 
digital farming platform that will transform the lives of 
millions of smallholder farmers.

Our farm will include organic crops, an animal feed pro-
cessing plant, some free roaming pigs in a breeding unit, 
some more free roaming pigs, a meat processing facility, 
eco-houses, biogas, solar power, a clinic, a retail outlet 
and restaurant serving locally sourced food. This way we 
can gain a complete understanding of a sustainable and 
eco-friendly value chain for phase 2.

Phase 2 is a collaborative platform that enables individu-
als to form organic food production communities that em-
power each individual and mitigate the risks of solo pro-
duction. The best returns possible are achieved for the 
individual and the community, ultimately enriching lives.

How We Are Different

Our main advantage is in our approach, as we are creating 
an organic pilot farm. This will enable us to learn the 
real issues a farmer might come across and provide oppor-
tunity for extensive data collection. More importantly 
however, people like to copy a success; in building our 
farm we hope to create a system that is successful and 
cheap to replicate. 

All the knowledge we gain will be provided within our 
farming platform service. The pilot farm also allows for 
us to create our first customers by training our best em-
ployees in how to replicate what we have created and how 
to use the platform application. Ultimately, we aim to be 
a platform that allows us to partner with our competitors 
and offer their services through our platform: A one stop 
shop for everything the smallholder farmer might require.

The Market

The market size in Tanzania for the farm is $36 million 
(source: Tanzania LMP Brief 6–October 2017) which is cur-
rently heavily underserved. We will be able to reduce the 
current price of pork from $4 to $3 per KG whilst keeping 
a profit margin of circa 50%. We aim to export produce to 
bring in foreign revenue and prove the pilot model works 
for export of high quality organic goods. 

The market size for phase 2 is in excess of $4.75 billion 
(enquire, for more details on determination of phase 2 
market size). Our aim is to capture 10% of this market 
over 5 years.

Where We Are

Kuishi Na Kuishi has been bootstrapped by the founders.

We are currently going through the early stages of phase 1 
and are looking for partners and collaborators to join us 
in our adventure.

Want to know more, interested in sharing ideas or want to 
become part of our journey? 

munya@kuishinakuishi.com

Kuishi Na Kuishi, literally translates “live and live” 
…it means enjoy life


